## Barry, Ann (DPL)

From:

Victoria Kelley .....

Sent:

Tuesday, July 28, 2015 7:12 PM

To:

Barry, Ann (DPL)

Subject:

Notice of Meeting Sept 1st

Hello Ann, I plan on attending this and look forward to it. Here are some of my ideas and suggestions that you are welcome to share at the meeting.

Regarding Continuing Education - I believe that at minimum Brokers be required to have specific training. For example, rather than them choosing, maybe require them to get updated laws, Agency Disclosure (dual, designated, etc.) Mandatory forms review. Lead Paint forms and law review.

If find when dealing with Brokers and or their agents, how much they are uninformed and if the Broker who is responsible is required to have specific modules then they can share that information with their agents.

Regarding Authorized Schools. I have had some students come to my school after taking another schools class. One suggestion I would have is to weed out some of the schools where the pass rate is below a Standard. Perhaps since the students are required to achieve a 70% to pass the test, the schools might be required to keep at least a 70% pass rate for their students.

Victoria M. Kellev